
 

OWN Update 16 October 2020 

We’d like to say a HUGE thank you to the 5 ladies in the village (4 from the WI) who 
banded together to make face masks which have been sold for charity in the village shop 
with the kind support of Raj and Kanwal. Of the money collected, £1000 has been 
donated to OWN to support our ongoing work. We appreciate this so much – helping 
during the Covid crisis has meant extra expenses, and we have not been able to fundraise 
ourselves during this time, so this gift is brilliant! Face masks are still being produced and 
are for sale in the shop with Christmas versions being available from the beginning of 
November. Great stocking fillers! 

Our Annual Meeting takes place on Monday 2 November at 7.30pm on Zoom. After the 
brief formalities we will look back on the amazing community spirit which became 
apparent from the early days of lockdown, and discuss how we can build on that to 
support our village life. Everyone is invited to come along and participate in this 
workshop-style event. Just email OWN (owneighbours@gmail.com) to book your place 
and we will send you all the details you need to join. Bring your own refreshments! 

Check out the pizza deal at the White Horse on Mondays. If you buy one, you get another 
free when eating in. Please book to avoid disappointment. And don’t forget, the Olive 
Tree restaurant at Oakington Garden Centre is open every day for coffee and cake, lunch 
or afternoon tea. 

Community Zoom - the Oakington and Westwick Community Association has taken out a 
Zoom licence which it is making available to local groups and societies to conduct their 
meetings on-line. For more information check out the new CA website 
www.oakingtonwestwickca.org 
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